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Dear Colleagues, 
 
We believe that the comments issued Mr. Gaupp (secretary’s note: EVSC06-21) and the reaction 
given by Colin Ross (secretary’s note: EVSC06-23) should be discussed in GRRF.  
The question on the principles is a matter of GRRF.  
GRRF could during the 57 th meeting last year not agree with the principles of design 
restrictive requirements. 
If some experts are going to introduce the design restrictions again, they have to send their 
comments to GRRF. 
The current proposal drafted by the informal group, also on the basis of comments and 
guidelines given by GRRF, is a compromise based on these statements and can be justified for 
that reason. 
 
The assessment of the performance is far from perfect. We believe that the development of 
more precise test procedures asks for more time than needed for the introduction of EVSC 
systems. 
Up to now it is not unusual to introduce new requirements whereby test procedures need 
further adjustment.  
GRRF  has to decide in which way further progress can be made without delaying the 
introduction of EVSC systems. 
So we don't see the need for an additional meeting in Frankfurt. 
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